
Good day! 

I would like for you to consider removing homeschoolers from the language of both LD 1343 
and LD 1426. Studies show that private home education is working well. 

We have made the choice and sacrifice to homeschool and we, the parents, are responsible for 
our children's funding of their educational materials, etc. 

Thank you for your time,


